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CoinDesk Indices Announces Changes to its                   

Single Digital Asset Price Indices 

January 13, 2023 – CoinDesk Indices has completed its quarterly review of the CoinDesk 
Single Digital Asset Price Indices, including XBX, for potential changes to the contributing 
exchanges used to price the indices.  
  
Based on this review, the following modifications will be implemented over the 24-hour period 
beginning at 4PM ET on Saturday, January 28, 2023.  
 

Index Name Ticker Addition Deletion 

CoinDesk Ether Price Index ETX Binance.US n/a 

CoinDesk Bitcoin Cash Price Index BCX Cboe Digital LMAX Digital 

CoinDesk Litecoin Price Index LTX Cboe Digital Bitstamp 

CoinDesk Lumens Price Index XLMX Kraken Binance.US 

CoinDesk Zcash Price Index ZCX Gemini n/a 

* Deletions due to exchange failing minimum liquidity requirement. 

 
There are no exchanges on the Watchlist for the Q2 2023 Single Digital Asset Review. 
 

For questions on this announcement, please contact IndexServices@coindesk-indices.com. 

 

Regards, 

 

CoinDesk Indices 
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